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April 10, 2019 
 
 

 
On behalf of the residents of Toronto's Ward 12, it is my pleasure to congratulate the Falun 
Dafa Association of Canada on your 27th anniversary. It is so important that your guiding 
values of Truthfulness, Compassion and Tolerance are present in our community. I deeply 
respect and support your peaceful, tolerant practice, and your dedication to sharing it with 
others. I wish you all the best for your Falun Dafa Month festivities.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Josh Matlow 
Toronto City Councillor 
Ward 12 – Toronto-St. Paul's 
www.joshmatlow.ca 
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